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Dear Ms. Probert: 

Re: Closure of Emergency Administrative 
Order 

New Fork Narrows Campground 
Public Water System 

Docket No. SDWA-08-2013-0041 
Former PWS ID # WY5680141 

This letter is to inform you of the United States Environmental Protection Agency's (EPA) 
decision to close the Emergency Administrative Order (Order), Docket No. SDWA-08-2013-
0041, issued to the USDA Forest Service, Bridger-Teton National Forest, (National Forest), as 
owner of the New Fork Narrows Campground Public Water System (System). on June 28,2013. 

The EPA is closing the Order at this time following deactivation by the EPA of the New Fork 
Narrows Campground system as a "public water system" on July 19,2013, following 
information from the National Forest that the System would be closed indefinitely. 

If you have any questions about this matter, please call Mario Merida at 303-312-6297. 

cc: Tina Artemis, EPA Regional Hearing Clerk 
WY DEQ and DOll (via e-mail) 

Sincerely, 

\~ Q(/\clu-Q.. w .e) Ott 
Kimberly Pardue Welch, Team Leader 
Drinking Water Enforcement Program 
Office ofEnforcement, Compliance 

and Environmental Justice 

Thea Koci, Recreation Technician, Bridger-Teton National Forest (via e-mail) 

bee: 


